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SCHOOL SUPPLIES OUTREACH 2024 
HAPPENING NOW UNTIL AUGUST 11th on  

YOUTH & CHILDREN SUNDAY.  
THE YOUNG PEOPLE WILL LEAD US IN WORSHIP ON AUGUST 11th!!! 

Shiloh, please remember our 2024 SCHOOL SUPPLIES OUTREACH DRIVE for our neighborhood 
schools:  Fairview, Denali and North Star Elementary Schools!  We have supported these schools 
for many years and we want to help the students and teachers have another successful school year. 
 
Our first priority is helping Shiloh families who need supplies for their children.  If your family needs as-
sistance, please contact your Deacon or Deaconess or call the office at 907.276.6673. 
 
YOU CAN PROVIDE SUPPLIES IN THE FOLLOWING WAYS: 
1) Give a cash donation, if you don’t want to shop—give the way you always give with the notation:  

SCHOOL SUPPLIES. 
2) Purchase supplies as you shop.  Bring your supplies to the church office Tuesday-Saturday.  On 

Sunday bring them to church with you and place them in the totes in the Atrium. 
3) Order your supplies online and have them delivered to SMBC at 855 East 20th Avenue, Anchorage, 

AK  99501 
 
This is going to be a GREAT YEAR for our children!  We will do everything we can to make sure the 
children in our church and partner schools have the supplies they need to be successful this year.  We 
are Jesus’ hands and feet for serving these children!   





 

 

 

 

 

 










